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What:      Opening reception for a new exhibition, ñSouthwest Archaeology, The Ewing Site: An 

Unusually Rich and Surprising Placeò  

When:     Monday, April 23, 2012 from 4:00 to 5:30 

Where:   First floor, Neff Hall, Wichita State University 

 

The Wichita State University Spring 2012 Museum Exhibition class will hold a reception for the 

open their new exhibition, ñSouthwest Archaeology, The Ewing Site: An Unusually Rich and 

Surprising Placeò containing artifacts from the Ewing Site at the Lowell D. Holmes Museum of 

Anthropology, Neff Hall, on Monday, April 23, 2012 from 4:00 to 5:30.  The exhibition will 

display pottery, unique jewelry, and 


